Dear Club Coaches,
The Collegiate Gymnastics Growth Initiative (CGGI), a committee within the National Association of Collegiate Gymnastics Coaches for Women (NACGC/W), would like to extend an invitation to gymnastics clubs nationwide to support and assist our Initiative's needs through donations. The CGGI was formed to promote awareness in the pursuit and addition of new women's collegiate gymnastics programs across the country, thus providing more opportunities for college bound gymnasts. 

As interest in collegiate gymnastics continues to grow, funds are necessary to cover production materials, administrative costs and travel for representatives of CGGI, as they provide promotional and informative presentations to conference and athletic administrators nationwide. Every dollar of contributions made will be used to help defray these expenses. 

Our suggested method of donation, is to place an additional $1 fee on registrations for any and all invitational competitions you host during the year. You are invited to place this reminder on each of your registration forms: “A portion of your registration will be donated to the future and growth of women’s college gymnastics through the Collegiate Gymnastics Growth Initiative.” Mike Hunger, Owner and Head Coach of Twin City Twisters has graciously donated to the fund over the past 3 years. 

“Giving to the Collegiate Gymnastics Growth Initiative is a painless way to give a little bit back to an organization that means so much to our athletes and our business.  We just add on an extra dollar to our entry fees and give it all to the fund.  Literally cost us zero, takes very little time, and helps us send a bit to a great cause.  Think of how much motivation our athletes get by striving to be a collegiate level gymnast.  The more programs the fund helps save or new programs it helps to start, the more opportunities for our kids!”
Mike Hunger, Owner and Head Team Coach, Twin City Twisters

All donations are tax deductible as we are an official 501(c)3 non-profit organization with the employer identification number 72-1613810; checks can be made out to NACGC/W. Please feel free to contact us for further questions.

Thank you so much for jumping on board in support of a great cause!

Members of CGGI
Jenny Hansen, Co- Chair- Head Coach at the University of Minnesota. alfx0001@umn.edu (612) 201-8739
Mike Rowe, Co-Chair- Assistant Coach at Michigan State University. mikerowe@ath.msu.edu (989)-277-6780
Nicole Curler, Assistant Coach at Michigan State University. curlerni@ath.msu.edu (517) 432-8725
Barbara Cordova, Head Coach at West Chester University. bcordova@wcupa.edu 610-436-3215  
Bob Conkling, Head Coach at Illinois State University. reconkl@ilstu.edu (309) 438-5049
Paul Stoklos, Head Coach at the University of Alaska-Anchorage. coach@uaa.alaska.edu (907)-786-1229
Nadalie Walsh, Head Coach at Utah State University. nadalie.walsh@usu.edu (435)797-1494
Andi Dolinksy-Webb, Assistant Coach at Utah State University. andi.dolinsky@usu.edu (909) 709-4142
Lisa Bowerman, Head Coach at Texas Women’s University. lbowerman@twu.edu (940) 898-2380  
Jennifer Grabowski, Assistant Coach at Lindenwood University. JGrabowski@lindenwood.edu (28) 728-4934
Becky Beaulieu, Head Coach at UW– Stout. beaulieur@uwstout.edu (715) 232-2118
Jay Houge, Assistant Coach at the University of Georgia. jhogue@sports.uga.edu (706)-714-1009
Kasey Crawford, Assistant Coach at UW-LaCrosse.  kcrawford@uwlax.edu (952) 201-6013
Katie Minasola, Assistant Coach at Iowa State University. Minasola@iastate.edu (515) 520-2651
Rob Drass, Assistant Head Coach at University of Pittsburgh. rdrass@athletics.pitt.edu (412) 648-8327
Derek Galvin, Head Coach at University of North Carolina derekg@unc.edu (919) 475-3294
J. J. Ferreira, Assistant Coach at University of Maryland jjferr@umd.edu  
Jason Bauer, Assistant Coach at Bowling Green State University jfbauer@bgsu.edu (908) 763-8553
Barbara Tonry. Head Coach at Yale University barbara.tonry@yale.edu
[bookmark: _GoBack]Stephanie Stoicovy Worrell, Assistant Coach at George Washington University slstoi@gwmail.gwu.edu
Jackie Fain, head Coach at Centenary College jfain@centenary.edu 
Jen Kessler Head Coach at Lindenwood University JKesler@lindenwood.edu (206) 949-5204 


